
 
 
20 June 2018 

RE: your letter of 5 December 2017 

Ray King 
Founder & Board Chair 
ICANNWiki 
707 SW Washington St,Ste 1100 
Portland, OR 97205 
USA 

 
 
Dear Ray, 

 
Thank you for your letter dated 5 December 2017 regarding continued ICANN financial support 
for ICANNWiki. 

 
ICANN admires the work of ICANNWiki and we continue to believe in your mission and the 
support you provide to the community. In addition, since your letter was sent a number of 
community members provided public comments in support of ongoing contributions from ICANN 
(https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/files/report-comments-fy19-budget-24apr18-en.pdf). 

 
In light of both your efforts and the community support we revised the budget to reflect 
continued funding for ICANNWiki, albeit at a reduced rate, for the next two fiscal years. 

 
In closing, we look forward to our continued fruitful collaboration. 

 
 
 

Akram Atallah 
President, Global Domains Division 


